
 

Kettins Community Hub Registered Charity SCO44380    

September 2021 

 

 

 

Rural Perth and Kinross LEADER AWARDS 2021 Winner 

for the Project and Community that has shown 

resilience throughout the programme is Kettins. Our 

video submission. https://youtu.be/9KgHl5jFksc  

Russell had the privilege of representing us at the awards 

ceremony and bringing home this marvellous stained glass 

picture. It was made by Alan Lewis and it depicts Glenisla Kirk.  It will be on display in the Hub.  

Village Lunches and Café@Kettins  

The Sunday afternoon café has 

proved a success with good 

attendance throughout August. 

We had a good weather on most 

of the days and it was great to 

have a catch up with everyone.  

The village lunches are on again 

and are held on a Wednesday 

once a month. Soup, sandwiches, 

cake and pudding. Date is 20th 

October 2021 at 12.00. 

Toddlers Group – there are two groups meeting in the Hub on a Tuesday and Thursday 

mornings from 9.00 – 10.30 am. To find out more or book a place email kettinstoddlers@gmail.com  

Kettins Climate Café 

A new group is forming to get together and to share ideas about climate change. 
Anyone living in and around the parish of Kettins is welcome to come along for a 
cup of tea and friendly chat. Meetings are at 6.00pm on the 4th Thursday of the 
month starting 23rd Sept 2021. To find out more about this go to 
https://www.climate.cafe/ 
 

Kettins Primary School Cash for Clothes Fund Raiser 

The parents of the Primary School are collecting used clothes and shoes to raise funds for the school 

until Friday 1st October 2021. Bags can be dropped off with Cat Mackay at the school at 9.00am or 

3.15 pm on school days or left at the hub next to the Community Library for collection each week 

day. More info on what can be donated www.cash4clothesscotland.co.uk  

Putting the world to rights Coffee with a view 

https://youtu.be/9KgHl5jFksc
mailto:kettinstoddlers@gmail.com
https://www.climate.cafe/
http://www.cash4clothesscotland.co.uk/
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Kettins Church Services - Please note that these are the dates for services – 26th Sept at Meigle 

Church 10.00am, 10th Oct at Kettins Church at 11.30am, 24th Oct at Meigle Church at 10.00am and 

14th Nov at Kettins Church at 11.30am. For more information http://www.ardler-kettins-

meigle.org.uk/  

THE COMMUNITY LIBRARY – This is proving popular. Come along and have a look, there are a wide 
variety of books and some puzzles. Help yourself and enjoy. More donations are now being taken, 
please leave at the library or contact David Cox.  
 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS 

Volunteers are crucial to developing the hub and 

different groups. What sort of things do they do?  

Helpers at events– maybe coffee/tea serving and 

village lunches. Creating leaflets and flyers for 

activities and circulating them. Social Media support. 

Keeping the playing fields and area clean and tidy. 

Anything else that you can offer? Please email 

Kettinshub@gmail.com for a chat and to see how you can help. Many thanks. 

The committee is also made up of volunteers and many thanks to John McLean 

who has resigned from the committee after 7 years and we welcome David Bell who is joining the 

committee.  

Confirmation of Name Change - For some time the Committee has been working towards 

bringing the name of the charity (Kettins Parish Hall ) and the operating name (Kettins Community 

Hub) together for ease of use. Kettins Community Hub has now been agreed as the single name for 

the charity as well as the facility.  

BOOKING 

Want to book the community hall or the playing fields? The booking form and further information 

are on the web page - here.  www.kettins.org/community_hub. There is a live calendar so check dates 

for availability. General enquiries, call us on 07546278671 or Email us at kettinshub@gmail.com  

How to contact Kettins Community Hub: 

Email: kettinshub@gmail.com Phone: 07546278671. Web page: www.kettins.org for all Kettins 
community groups. Facebook: @KettinsParishHall 
Chairman Russell Miller, Booking Secretary Susan Smith and Hall keeper – Dawn Irving  

Future Dates to note 
Wednesday 20th October – 12pm Village Lunch 

Oct tbc - Apple Juicing and Orchard Day at the School Garden 
Friday 19th November – 7pm Family Quiz night 

Sunday 21st November – Morning, Sunday Brunch 
Saturday Dec date tbc- Coffee morning and raffle draw 
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